5 May 2005

To: Winn Davis, County Manager

From: Chuck Cotnoir, EM Director

Search & rescue has asked for permission to park the Search & Rescue trailer behind the County Building instead of in the Emergency management lot.

The reasons given are safety, security, maneuverability and liability.  The trailer, when parked in the Emergency Management lot, has to be backed into the lot from the Edgartown Vineyard Haven Rd. This is a safety and maneuverability issue. Security at that site is questionable because of it’s remoteness and because it is not patrolled.  Driving in and out of that lot presents liability issues because of the bike path and the main road.

I’ll be glad to discuss it with you if necessary.  Let me know what you decide 

Chuck Cotnoir, Director



  Dukes County Emergency Management 

